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Murder – Suicide Under Investigation                                               November 10, 2011 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On November 10, 2011, at approximately 5:35pm, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
received a 911 call reporting a disturbance with a gun between two people in a vehicle on 
the 3400 block of Chadbourne Road, in Fairfield.  The vehicle was described as a white 
Cadillac.   
 
Deputies and officers from the California Highway Patrol responded to the area and 
located a white Cadillac travelling southbound on Chadbourne Road from Cordelia Road.  
As officers were positioning their vehicles to stop the Cadillac and contact the occupants, 
they heard a gunshot and observed a muzzle flash from inside the vehicle.  This was 
followed seconds later by another gunshot and muzzle flash.  The vehicle slowly rolled to 
a stop on the side of Chadbourne Road.  Officers approached the vehicle to discover two 
deceased occupants and recovered a firearm from inside the vehicle.  The recovered  
firearm was in the possession of Mr. Preciado.    
 
The occupants have been identified as 25-year-old Erica Dominguez, and 35-year-old 
Enrique Preciado.  Both subjects resided in Fairfield.  They were transported to the 
Solano County Coroner’s Office where autopsies are scheduled to be performed on 
Monday.  The case is currently under investigation by detectives from the Solano County 
Sheriff’s Office. 
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